
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 February 2005 

9. SHORT STREET KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval for the Short Street kerb and channel renewal to 

proceed to final design, tender and construction. 
 
 The Board resolved:                                      
 
 1. To defer consideration of this report until its next meeting.  
 
 2. To seek a report from the Transport and City Streets Unit identifying: 
 
 (i) What local consultation had been completed on the heritage feature. 
 (ii) The local consultation process for Grafton Street. 
 (iii) Why only part of the work had been completed on Barber Street and the remainder of the 

work moved out a year with no consultation or decision by the Board to substitute it. 
 
 


